
From: Website <no-replv@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 27 August 2023 12:53
To: Planning Enquiries <planning enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Online form received: Contact us

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not 
click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is 
safe.

Contact us

Case reference: FS-Case-542333490

First name: Peter 

Last name: Davies

Phone nnmber:

Email:

Natnre of enqniry: Planning

What do yon wish to do?: Planning general enquiry

Enqniry details: Possible new houses around Huntington Lane.Why is this even 
being considered? Local people in Bobblestock and other areas use the lane as a walk 
to unwind and connect with nature after working. Why destroy this amenity? Build the 
houses at Rotherwas where the jobs are,not a beautiful area that remains more or less 
intact within easy reach of most people.Please reconsider this environmentally 
unfriendly decision.

Attach image:



From: Peter davies|
Sent: 30 August 2023 18:38
To: Preedy, Darren <Darren.Preedy@herefordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: 222138

This message originated from outside of Herefordshire Council or Hoople. Please do not click 
links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mr Preedy,

My address is 65,Chequers Close,Hereford HR49HY.

On 30 August 2023 at 15:54 "Preedy, Darren" 
<Darren.Preedv@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Mr P Davies

Thank you for your email.

If want your email to be treated as a representation for planning application 222138, and for 
it to be published to the application webpage, please provide your address. In order to 
comply with the Freedom of information act and for the council to show transparency in 
what we do, a full address must be provided for the comments to be published. Please refer 
to the attached guidance, which is also on our website.

Regards

Herefdrdshire.gov.uk

Darren Preedy

Technical Support Officer

Development Management

Plough Lane Offices Hereford HR4 OLE

Economy and Environment



Darren.Preedy@herefordshire.gov.uk

General Planning Enquiries:planning enauiries@herefordshire.aov.uk

^ Please consider the environment - Do you really need to print this e-mail?

Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily those of 
Herefordshire Council. This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
addressee. This communication may contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended 
recipient and have received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying 
of this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and destroy 
all copies of it.


